
Thieves  steal  cash  from
Incline movie theater
Burglars stole an undisclosed amount of cash from the Incline
Village Cinema last week.

At approximately 5:30pm Jan. 1 a manager at the movie theater
notice  one  of  the  glass  entry  doors  was  smashed  in.  The
theater was secure the previous evening at about 11:30pm when
the manager closed for the night.

Washoe  County  sheriff’s  deputies  are  asking  anyone  has
information to call (775) 328.3336 or Secret Witness at (775)
322.4900.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/01/thieves-steal-cash-from-incline-movie-theater/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/01/thieves-steal-cash-from-incline-movie-theater/

